
Mother Whose Daughter Died in Pedestrian
Accident to Sue New York City

New York City injury lawyers discuss case of a 4-year-old girl who was killed in a pedestrian accident

when there was a delayed response from 911.

NEW YORK CITY, NY, USA, August 2, 2013 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The case of a 4-year-old girl who

was killed in a pedestrian accident that garnered widespread media attention still raises some

questions whether the outcome would have been different had there not been a delayed

response from 911 emergency services. As reported by the New York Times, the mother of the

young child has expressed intentions to file a lawsuit against New York City alleging that her

child’s death may not have occurred if not for the delay. 

The child, Ariel Russo, died after being struck by an SUV while walking with her grandmother to

school on a sidewalk in Manhattan. The 17-year-old driver of the vehicle lost control during a

police chase, causing him to run into the child and her grandmother. The grandmother was also

injured in the incident but not fatally. 

Although the cause of the accident remains under investigation and has been a source of

debate, there has been an acknowledgement by city officials that there was a four-minute delay

in the dispatch of an emergency vehicle to the scene of the accident. 

Sofia Russo, 26, the mother of the 4-year-old, is quoted by the New York Times as stating in a

news conference after her attorneys filed a notice of claim against the city, “No amount of money

can take us back to our lives… But this lawsuit can force the city to be more careful and prevent

this from happening again to anyone else.”

According to the New York pedestrian accident lawyers of The Law Firm of Jonathan C. Reiter,

these types of cases can prove challenging due to the extensive investigation typically involved

and a reluctance on the part of those involved to be held accountable for their mistakes. New

York pedestrian accident lawyers are available to help individuals in these cases, so that victims

do not have to face related challenges on their own. 

  

If you have been injured in a pedestrian accident and would like to discuss your legal options,

contact The Law Firm of Jonathan C. Reiter today for a free case evaluation.
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